
 

 

Welcome: 
 To Brother Knight Christian Giunta 
who recently transferred his member-
ship in our Order to this Council. 
 
Upcoming Degrees: 
  A First Degree will be held at the 
Council on Monday, November 25 at 
7:30pm. 
    The Council hosts a 1st or 2nd de-
gree on the fourth Monday of each 
month with members from Latham 
Colonie and other councils in the 

Council and Corporation meetings are held on the 2nd. Monday of every month.  
Corporation meets @ 6:00 PM,  Council meetings begin @ 7:30 PM.  
Columbiettes meet 1st. Monday of each month. Mtg.'s @7:00 PM 
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Council News & Notes 

area. They are looking for help. If 
anyone is interested in becoming a 
degree team member please contact 
Past Grand Knight Paul DeDominicis 
for information. 
 
Memorial Mass &  
Pre-Thanksgiving Dinner: 
  The annual Memorial Mass and 
Pre-Thanksgiving dinner will be held 
November 16, 2019. 
  The Memorial Mass will be held this 
year at 4:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Church with the Pre-Thanksgiving 
Dinner to follow after the Mass. We 
will begin eating around 6:30pm. 
  All are invited to both the Mass and 
dinner, all we ask is if you are attend-
ing diner please bring a dish to share 
with the rest of the attendees. 
 
Fish Fry Dinner: 
  After a very successful Fish Fry Din-
ner in October it was decided that 
you will continue doing them on a 
regular basis, so the next dinner is on 
Friday, November 8 from 5-7pm. 
  Please note that we will be prepar-
ing just the fish fry and clam roll din-
ners, the baked fish is going to be 
reserved for our Lenten Fish Fridays. 
  There will not be a dinner in Decem-
ber because of the holidays but we 
do plan on having one in January. 

  Please see the promo ad on page 6 
of this newsletter for complete de-
tails. 
 
Blood Drive: 
  The Council will be hosting an 
American Red Cross Blood Drive on 
Friday, December 20 from 1-6pm. 
  There is always a need for blood 
donations, especially around the holi-
days and what better a gift to give 
than the gift of blood. 
  This is our first endeavor in hosting 
a blood drive so we hope that our 
membership and friends will support 
us. 
  More information can be found on 
the promo on page 7. 
 
Council Christmas Party: 
 The Knights annual Christmas Party 
will be held on Saturday, December 
14, 2010. As of this notice the menu 
has not been announced but will be 
published in the next newsletter. 
 Because this is the Council’s primary 
fundraiser, with all proceeds going to 
charity, the cost of tickets will proba-
bly remain at $20 per person. We 
hope you’ll attend and support our 
charitable endeavors. 
 
 

(Continued on page 2) 
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   Dates to Remember Council News & Notes 

Some of the dates are tentative. Please see future 
Knightly  News for up to date notices. 
 

Fri. Nov. 8th. - Fish Fry Dinner 
Sun. Nov. 10th. - Columbiette Breakfast 
Mon. Nov. 11th. - Council Meeting 
Sat. Nov. 16th. - Memorial Mass / Pre-Thanksgiving Dinner 
Sun. Nov. 17th. - Change over to Christmas 
Mon. Nov. 25th. - 1st Degree 
Sat. Dec. 14th. - Council Christmas Party 

Highway Cleanup: 
  Co-chairmen Hank LaRose and Carl 
Bailey report that members Don 
Rosekrans, Bob Sheedy, Al Doney, 
Bob Beauregard and Dan Ferris did a 
great job in cleaning our Council’s 
assigned section of Rte. 2 on Octo-
ber 5th. For Brothers Beauregard and 
Ferris it was their first time in helping 
with the cleanup. Thank you all for 
your time and effort. 
 
C&B Raffle: 
 Thanks to all those who have re-
turned their book. 
  If you haven’t sold a book or would 
like to buy or sell a book, there is 
plenty of time before the final drawing 
for $50,000 in prizes on December 7, 
2019. 
 
Spaghetti and Meatball Dinner: 
 Thanks once again to Steve and 
Jude Chiera for putting on a wonder-
ful Spaghetti and Meatball dinner on 
October 5th. As always, there was 
nothing but compliments and nobody 
left hungry. We look forward to the 
next dinner.  
   
Annual Soccer Challenge: 
(This article was written by Rene Mullen, 
Soccer Challenge Chairman) 
 

  I'm please to announce the results 
of the 6th annual Knights of Colum-
bus Soccer Challenge 2019. 
 
 It was a beautiful warm Fall day for 
the challenge. There were 41 partici-
pants, 21 boys and 20 girls. 
 
 Due to the large turnout we ex-
tended the time to shoot for ages 9-
12 until noon and gave out awards 
after the last shooter. The 13-14 age 
group finished shooting by 1:30. 
 
 I would like to thank brother Fred 
Gilmore who has stood by my side 
year after year.  Fred thank you for 
your help setting up and breaking 
down the soccer challenge.  Thank 
you for spending your afternoon help-
ing to keep score and judging the 
event. And please give our thanks to 

(Continued from page 1) 

“Keep Christ In Christmas” 
Car Magnets 

 
                         Only 

                            $5.00 Each 
 
 

Stop by the Council 
And get yours Today! 

your wife Suzanne for the awesome 
cookies.  

 Thank you to our Grand Knight Bob 
Ostiguy, who spent the afternoon 
helping to retrieve soccer balls, judge 
and keep score.  Thank you to our 
brothers Ed Decker and Carl Bailey 
who both spent their afternoon help-
ing to retrieve soccer ball.  Special 
thank you to Brother Henry LaRose 
who controlled the registration proc-
ess though out the day and kept 
things moving smoothly.  Thank you 
to my wife Kim for helping with 
awards and my two girls Marisa and 
Jessie for helping to retrieve balls. 

As for donations, over 40 canned 
goods were donated to the St. 
Ambrose food pantry and lightly used 
soccer equipment will be sent to Af-
rica by a member of the Latham Cir-
cle Soccer Club so that underprivi-
leged children there can enjoy the 
game of soccer. 

 Finally, thank you Latham Circle 
Soccer Club for hosting our event 
again this year. 

Results and pictures from the chal-
lenge can be found on page 6 of this 
newsletter. 



 

 

NEXT MEETING 
 Our next meeting will be November 
4 at 7 PM.  We have a lot to discuss, 
please try to attend. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 
11/4 Columbiette Meeting 
11/8 Fish Fry 
11/10 Columbiette Breakfast 
11/16 Memorial Mass & Pre Thanks-
giving Dinner 
11/17 Changing to Christmas 
 
COLUMBIETTE MEETING 
 Our next meeting will be 11/4 at 7 
PM.  We will be discussing the Me-
morial Mass, Our Christmas Break-
fast, the Kids Christmas Party and 
the Charity Fundraiser. 
 
COLUMBIETTE BREAKFAST 
 Our November breakfast will be on 
Sunday, November 10, from 8:30 to 
11:30.  As usual we can use lots of 
help, especially with the cleanup.  
Come enjoy a great breakfast and 
stay to help clean up. (see flyer on 
page 4) 
 
FISH FRY 
 The council’s second fish fry will be 
November 8.  The menu will include 
fish fry or clam role, with French fries 
or onion rings, coleslaw, coffee, tea 
or chocolate and dessert all for $10.  
There will be a children’s menu for 
kids 5-10, fish sticks, French fries or 
onion rings, applesauce with either 
milk or juice for $4.00 under 5 free. 
(see flyer on page 6) 
 
MEMORIAL MASS 
 Our Memorial Mass will be held on 
Saturday November 16th.  Mass will 
be at 4:30 at St. Ambrose followed by 
our service and dinner at the club.  If 
you plan to attend please sign up and 
indicate what you will be bringing to 
share and how many people.  We 
need to get a count to make sure we 
have enough food. 
 
CHANGING TO CHRISTMAS 
 We will gather on Sunday November 
17th at 1PM to change to Christmas.  

We can use lots of help, Christmas 
takes a while to put up.  Many hands 
make light work. 
 
CHARITY FUNDRAISER 
 I know it’s early but we need to think 
about our Charity Fundraiser, what 
we will have for dinner and where the 
funds will go, come to our meeting 
and share your thoughts. 
 
HOFFMAN CAR WASH TICKETS 
 The Columbiettes will again be sell-
ing Hoffman car wash tickets, they 
make great Christmas gifts.  We have 
exterior for $8.00 and Full Service for 
$21, they are available at the Bar. 
 
DUES 
 Your 2019 dues are now payable.    
Some people still owe their 2018 
dues    If you haven’t paid your dues 
please send them in to Patrice.  Or 
you can drop your check at the Coun-
cil or mail it to Patrice Mago Radliff, 
12 Tanguay Drive, Cohoes, NY 
12047.   
 
NEWSLETTER 
 In an effort to save money we will 
only be mailing the newsletter to peo-
ple who do not have e-mail.    If you 
do not have e-mail please let me 
know and your newsletter will be 

mailed.  If I do not 
have your E-mail ad-
dress please send it 
to me at 
llanthier@nycap.rr.com thanks.   With 
the cost of postage stamps going up 
and paying for the printing of the 
newsletter it would save us a lot of 
money if we didn’t have to-mail the 
newsletter.  Please help us in this 
effort and send me your e-mail ad-
dress Thank you.  You can access 
our web page and view the newslet-
ter at www.lathamcoloniekofc.com 
 
SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 
 The Columbiettes have a Sunshine 
Committee, so if you know of a 
Columbiette who is ill, in the hospital, 
has lost a loved one or has a new 
child, grandchild, or is celebrating a 
special occasion, please let us know 
so that we can acknowledge it. 
 
 Please keep Jeanne Marshalls sister 
Meg in your prayers, she is experi-
encing some serious health issues. 
 
 We extend our sincere sympathy to 
Connie LaJoie and her family on the 
recent death of her husband Jack 
Grimes our prayers and thoughts are 
with you and your family. 

Columbiettes News 
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HOFFMAN CAR WASH TICKETS 

 

 

 
 

KEEP YOUR CAR CLEAN THIS WINTER. 

THE COLUMBIETTES HAVE HOFFMAN CAR WASH 

TICKETS FOR SALE.   

THEY CAN BE PURCHASED AT THE BAR.  

EXTERIOR ONLY $8.00  

FULL SERVICE ONLY $21.00 

THE TICKETS ARE GOOD AT ALL HOFFMAN’S  

CAR WASHES 



 

 

Page 4                                                                              The Knightly News                                                 November, 2019 

 

Columbiette 

Breakfast 

Sunday, Nov. 10th. 

8:30am - 11:30am 
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2019 Soccer Challenge 
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2019 Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge Winners! 
            Girls 9                                              Girls 10                                     Girls 11 
1st Julia Rivera (120)*     *              1st Megan Goslow (115)            1st  Eleanor Keough (150)         

2nd Jessie Mullen (90)                      2nd Kenna Rolston (95)              2nd Ella Mastriana (125)   

1st Gianna Redmond (120)*            3rd Gabby Sims (90)                   3rd Sanjana Kolli (120)      
*Gianna will move on if Julia cannot                          
          Girls12                                              Girls 13                                     Girls 14  
    No Competitors                         1st Marisa Mullen (130)                     No Competitors 

             

        Boys 9                                              Boys 10                                         Boys 11 
1st Oliver Simson (95)                 1st Emeryk Lagace (135)                1st Lucas Rivera (150)         

2nd Dylan Bailie (65) *                2nd Eddie Larsen (95) *                  2nd Dev Bhatia (95) *                                    

3rd Nico Clermont (70) * *          3rd Antonio Luzcando (105) **      3rd Sam Dunsker (115) **                

      Boys 12                                              Boys 13                                         Boys 14 
  No Competitors                         1st Aidan Bailie (75) *                   1st  Seamus Noon (120) *                    

                                                     2nd  Matt Heinze (110) *  *           2nd Haroon Syed (110)              

                                                     3rd  Jack Keegan (65) *                 3rd Benjamin Halek (125) **                              

Highest Score Boys and Girls 
 1st (150), 2nd (135), and 3rd (130)  

 (*Winners needed to be present Judges made final decision based on circumstance) 

                                          *Awards will be at Concession Stand until our last game.   

                                                Contact Rene Mullen MullenRWM@gmail.com)  

Congratulations to all our winners! 
Thank you to Latham Circle Soccer Club and all of you for making this a success!  

 God Bless, Rene Mullen (Knights of Columbus Council 3394) 
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K of C Council #3394 Officers 
District 67 

 
Grand Knight 
Robert Ostiguy                          
Deputy Grand Knight 
Joseph Hogan 
Chaplain 
Fr. Geoffrey Burke 
Chancellor 
Paul DeDominicis                 
Recorder 
Stanley Marszalek 
Financial Secretary 
Henry LaRose  
Treasurer 
Rene Mullen                                                       
Advocate 
David Carhart  
Lecturer 
Lawrence Bailey  
Warden 
Fred Gilmore                                                           
Inside Guard 
Carl Bailey                                                       
Outside Guard                                                   
Edward Decker 
Trustees 
One Year 
Michael Whalen 
Two  Year 
Edward Hillenbrand 
Three Year 
Douglas Decker 

 

Corporation Officers 
President 
Paul DeDominicis 
Vice President - Columbiettes 
Linda Lanthier 
Vice President - Council 
Robert Ostiguy 
Secretary 
Michael Whalen 
Treasurer 
Dennis Lanthier 
House Chairman 
Edward Krutka 
Council Trustees 
Edward Hillenbrand 
Michael Whalen 
Paul DeDominicis 
Board Members 
Patrice Mago 
Michael Maksymik 
Henry LaRose 
Agnes Ostiguy 
Newsletter Editor  
& Publisher  
Robert Ostiguy 
rostigu1@nycap.rr.com 

Are you having a hard time shopping for that unique gift for your Knight or 
Columbiette? The Council offers a full array of clothing for both men and women 
that would make wonderful birthday, Father’s or Mother’s Day or Christmas gifts for 
that hard to buy for person. Check out our entire list of offers on our website.  
 
Click on this line to access the page: 
http://www.lathamcoloniekofc.com/knight-wares 

Apparel order form is here! 
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